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February 24,2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Please accept this letter as official notification that Dr. Julie Fowler will serve as my
representative on the Winthrop University Board of Directors effective January 15,2015. As my
representative Dr. Fowler will function as a full and voting member of the board.

Thank you for acknowledging Dr. Fowler in this position.

Sincerely,

~h!L
State Superintendent of Education
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